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Thanksgiving has come and gone. I hope yours was good 

wherever you spent it and no matter how many of you were 

together. We have much to be thankful for here in America. We 

can vote freely and express our views through our vote. We are 

currently a nation divided politically, but no one is trying to take 

away our right to get on the air. We can express our views 

without fear of censorship or worse.  

This December we are looking forward to our annual Christmas 

Pot Luck on the 14th. There will be a brief meeting, but food is at 

the top of our agenda in December. If you signed up to bring a 

dish, please do so. If you plan to bring a dish ŀƴŘ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǎƛƎƴ ǳǇ, 

you can mention that on our net or do it online at: 

http://www.w8mrm.net/  

Mentioning the net, some of us are having difficulty checking in. 

Please contact one of your board members about your 

concerns. We will try to help as best we can by suggestions and 

ideas about what might make it easier for you to be successful. 

December is a month of holidays. Wishing you all Joy this 

season with friends and family. May this Christmas bring peace 

ƛƴǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ƭƛǾŜǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƛǘƘ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴ ƛǎƴΩǘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƛŀƴΣ Ƴŀȅ ƛǘ ōǊƛƴƎ 

you Peace also. May we all find success on the air this season, 

whether UHF or VHF or HF. 

See you at the Pot Luck, 

Don, K8THU  

 

Donõs Ditherings 

Don K8THU  

MCRC President  
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Farnsworth Television & Radio 

Model BC-342 Receiver 


